
Flu Clinic returns  
 
 
 

Hello and welcome back!  I wanted to share information about our upcoming Flu Vaccine Clinic.  
This is a COMPLETELY Voluntary program to assist families in getting their children vaccinated 
against seasonal Flu. 
 
 
If it is something you would like to have for your child , fill out the permission form attached and 
return to the school nurse by 10/7.   
 
 
Thank you  
Mrs Wallace, School Nurse 
 
 
 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 


